
 

Moran City Hall was informed a local resident received a 
telephone call today advising their electric utility was going to be 
shut off due to non-payment.  Please DO NOT respond to their 
warning.  Hang up and call Moran City Hall at (620) 237-4271 to 
verify the status of your account.  The Federal Trade Commission 
has more information regarding utility scams at 
https://consumer.ftc.gov/articles/scammers-pretend-be-your-utility-company 


